
 

    

 

 

Patrons who pay for lost materials will be eligible for a full refund upon the recovery of  
the lost item for up to one (1) month after the original due date. Exception: No refunds will be made for an 
individual item from a multiple set. No refunds will be made after one month. These criteria are subject to the 
discretion of the Library Director. 
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